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I am a logical gun owner who is in favor of more regulation over firearms. However, 

this bill will unfairly affect minorities and those less financially well off. It is 

discriminatory. It should be more well thought out. Also the magazine limit of 10 

makes many handguns obsolete. I’m all in favor for a very strict permit to have larger 

capacity magazines. But the standard capacity For most handguns is 15-17. 20 

would be a more reasonable limit and would ban popular 30rd AR magazines.  


